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I strongly oppose HB 4106. If passed, this bill would undermine the state forest plan 

to conserve crucial fish and wildlife habitat and would result in more clearcuts, less 

habitat, and more timber industry lawsuits. Clear-cutting is irresponsible forestry and 

irresponsible logging has left inadequate habitat for wildlife. Replanting has created 

dense plantations that pose high fire risks. Road construction and herbicide use 

further degrade the environment. Please don’t let this bill pass out of committee. 


